
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    March 21, 2013 
Time:  7:00 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Suspicious Person 
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is alerting citizens of a subject who may be posing as 
an alarm employee that had attempted to enter a home in Oshkosh.   
 
At 12:22 p.m. on Wednesday, March 20, 2013, a citizen in Oshkosh reported that they 
encountered a subject at the back door of their home in the 400 block of W. New York 
Ave.   
 
The subject, described by the citizen as a black male, 6’+, mid 30’s, wearing a long tan 
coat and a hat, said he had paperwork in reference to the citizens alarm system and 
wanted the citizen to open the door and take the paperwork.  The citizen refused to open 
the door even though the subject was persistent in having the door opened.  The subject 
eventually left in an unknown direction.   
 
Oshkosh Police Officers checked the area, but did not locate the subject.   
 
If this subject is observed in your neighborhood, do not let the subject into your home 
and contact the Oshkosh Police Department immediately at (920) 236-5700 or call 911 if 
the subject attempts to enter your home.   
 
Anyone having information in regards to this subject should call the Oshkosh Police 
Department at (920) 236 5700. 
 
Joseph Nichols  
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
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